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Overnight, Weekend Detours on Beaver Street Expected February 3-10 

 
Jacksonville, Fla. – Overnight and weekend closures on Beaver Street are expected next week as part of 

the ongoing project to resurface the roadway from east of Tyler Street to east of Eaverson Street.  

Overnight detours are anticipated Monday, February 3 through Friday, February 7 between the hours of 7 

p.m. and 6 a.m. Beaver Street will be closed between Acorn Street and Eaverson Street, with traffic 

detoured via Church Street. If necessary, the same closure and detour will be implemented from 7 p.m. 

Friday, February 7 through 6 a.m. Monday, February 10.  

The outside lane of westbound Beaver Street is also temporarily closed between Eaverson Street and 

Blanche Street. This long-term lane closure is expected to remain in place for approximately three weeks.  

Maer Homes, LLC is expected to complete the $2.2 million project by fall 2020, weather and unforeseen 

circumstances permitting. 
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